File 28685-3C.

Dear Bir,-

The Homourable the Superintendent Genersl,
gr. Crerer, has requested me t;‘ldlnoulodup the receipt
of your letter of the 12th imstant, in which you present
certain representations conserning the Kitsilano Imdian
Reserve. 1 have noted the contents of your letter, and

nave instructed that it de plased om the Departmental file
conoerning this matter.

Yours very truly,
g ,

Deputy Superintendent General.
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